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March 6, 1970 (cont.)
Mr. Bob Oyler presented to the Board a proposal for the purchase by the County of a
used John Deere mowing tractor. The matter was referred to Fred Purvis for

examination of the equipment.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on March 9, 1970.
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D. E. Mathia County Clerk *  Travis E. Glass ~ Chairman

March 9, 1970

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned session with
all members of the Board being present. 5

Approved the minutes of the meeting of March 6, 1970.

Commissioners Cancellation Order #719 was approved by the Board and signed by the Chairman.
Order is on file in the office of the County Clerk.

Mr. Warran S. Lofstedt, 5315 Deerborn, Mission, Kansas, appeared before the Board to
request some rock for the road which borders his property. Mr. Heck will contact the
Palmyra Township Board members and report back.

The Board received trial balances for the month ending February 28, 1970.

The Board received a copy of a letter of resignation from Homer 0. Blossom of Baldwin,
Kansas, submitting his resignation as a member of the Lawrence-Douglas County Planning
Commission as of March 4, 1970. The matter of an appointee for replacement will be
investigated by Mr. Heck with the City representatives of Baldwin, and a recormendation
of a replacement made in the next few days. Also that a letter of appreciation for his
gervices be forwarded to Mr. Blossom.

The Board approved a legal notice pertaining to the Board of Equalization hearings for
the year 1970.

Further discussions were held pertaining to the possible use by the juvenile authorities
of any of the County owned properties to the east of the Courthouse was held. It
appeared there were no properties that could feasibly be used without considerable
remodeling and renovation and it was the decision of the Board to proceed with the

sale of the properties as scheduled.

The Board received a letter from Dan Pherigo, County Extension Agent, with recommendations
as to possible shower facilities at the 4-H Fairgrounds and suggested alternative
locations. Matter will be referred to the building supervisor for his recommendations
and a decision will be made.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on March 11, 1970.

D. E. Mathia County Clerk Travis E. Glass Chairman

March 11, 1970

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned session with
all members of the Board being present.

Approved the minutes of the meeting of March 9, 1970.

Commissioners Cancellation Order #720 was approved by the Board and signed by the Chairman.
Order is on file in the office of the County Clerk.

The Board discussed the proposed uniform numbering system with Delbert Mathia, Steve
Hobson, Bess Bennett, Edyth Norman, Darwin Rogers, and Ken Thompson, After lengthly
discussion, it was decided by the Board to have Mr. Thompson select an arbitrary
example and discuss with the City of Lawrence what possible problems may develop in
assignment of special assessments. Another meeting was scheduled for March 23, 1970.

The Board discussed road projects with John Frazier of Finney and Turnipseed, Consulting
Engineers, and instructed him to proceed with preliminary studies on the continuation
of Kasold Dirve, FAS Route 208 U.S. 59 to the Lawrence-Baldwin Road, and possibly

FAS Rt. 1375 from Quality 0il Corner to Lawrence-Baldwin Rad.




